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ATTENTION: Inglewood Residents and Business Customers  
 
California Senate Bill 1383 (SB 1383) establishes methane emissions reduction targets in a 

statewide effort to reduce emissions of short-lived climate pollutants (SLCP) in various sectors 

of California's economy. The state-mandated SB 1383 requires that all California cities 

implement recycling programs to reduce waste (including organics waste being disposed of in 

landfills.  In so doing, SB 1383 now requires that you place food scraps and food-soiled paper in 

your Green Cart; previously, the Green Carts were used solely for yard clippings and 

green/landscaping waste; however, now, the carts will also be used for food waste.   

 

Residents:  

Please collect food waste inside your residence, and just before putting your trash outside for 

collection, place the food scraps in your Green Cart. 

 

Multi-family Residential and Businesses: 

Please collect food waste and place them into your Brown Container. If you have not been issued 

a Brown Container, please contact Republic Services at (800) 299-4898.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Environmental Services Division of the Public 

Works Department at (310) 412-5333. Thank you for your attention and participation.  

 

 

City of Inglewood Public Works Department  

    

 

http://www.cityofinglewood.org/

